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March 3rd, 1924.

I

2ev. E. I. Hart, D.D.,
The Quebec Prohibition Federation, 
222 Craig Street West,
Montreal.

Dear Reverend Hart:»

I bog to acknowledge receipt 
0i your letter of February 27th, which arrived 
during my absence from the city.

I am very sorry that I am not 
in a position to subscribe to your campaign. The 
number of similar applications I receive are so 
numerous that, while the objects may be worthy of 
all support, it is utterly impossible for me to 
contribute to them all,

With all good wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully, ?

Principal.:
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_________________________ ______________________
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